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The Corporation of the Municipality of South Huron 
Mayor George Finch & Members of Municipal Council 
Attention: Rebekah Msuya-Collison, Clerk 
 
 
Mr. Mayor and Councillors 
 
Re: Mun # 9 Eva Street, Kingsmere North subdivision, Grand Bend 
 
We are asking council to approve our installation of electrical power 
conduit and buried pressure fluid line for the transfer of waste from our 
property #9 Eva, a lake fronting lot to our vacant lot across the street. 
We are fortunate to have made it through this summer using strict “use 
protocol”. 
 
We have owned both properties for 32 years and lived in the area all our 
lives. It is our wish to use area on our vacant lot to install a high efficiency 
class4 distribution bed.  
 
We have surveyed both lots and engaged Dave Morlock P Eng. of 
Flowspec Engineering ltd. to do enough preliminary field work and 
proposal engineering to be confident of a successful solution.  
 
We have asked for the depth location of the newly installed watermain 
upgrade to ensure the transfer piping would be below the water main as 
is good engineering practice. 
 
Your consideration of this request that will permit the replacement of our 
bed and new installation of an effective and proven treatment system is 
appreciated. 
 
Kindest Regards 

 
Jason Brown for  
Robert & Donna Hamather  
108 Riverside Drive  
Exeter, On   N0M 1S3 
 
C/O Northlander Industries 
165 Thames Road E. N0M 1S3 
Email: jbrown@northlanderindustries.com 
519-235-1530    
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